
 

 

Ref: KH/BC/Prom 2024 
 
 
22nd January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

RE: Year 11 Prom – Final Payment 
 

I am writing to you with regard to the Prom, which will take place on Friday 5th July 2024 at 
Haughton Hall Hotel, Haughton Lane, Shifnal, Shropshire, TF11 8HG.  
 
The final payment is now due and must be paid no later than Friday 9th February 2024. The 
total cost of this evening is £65.00, therefore if you have paid your non-refundable deposit of 
£20.00 the balance due is £45.00.  Please make your payment through WEDUC. 
 
Tickets will be issued nearer to the date of the Prom along with further information regarding 
arrangements and transport. If your child has already paid for their ticket, please disregard 
this letter. 
 
Attendance at the Prom is subject to: 

• Their attendance and punctuality to school not being a concern. 

• Not being suspended from school for any reason. 

• Their behaviour in school not being a concern. 

• Fulfilling their GCSE/BTEC course requirements i.e. homework, meeting deadlines, 
period 6 and so on. 

 

The evening is a celebration of the hard work of staff and pupils. Attendance at the event, 
relies upon pupils adhering to the school’s expectations. The Headteacher’s decision with 
regard to attendance is final. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
 
 


